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PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 

Narcissus Avenue Roadway Improvements 
from Monroe Road to 500 feet west of North White Cedar Road 

CIP No. 02107077 

Seminole County Public Works Engineering Division is planning to reconstruct Narcissus Avenue from Monroe 
Road to 500 feet west of North White Cedar Road to improve the roadway's safety and lifespan. The proposed 
improvement would provide two 10-foot-wide travel lanes with curb and gutter and a 6-foot-wide sidewalk on 
the north side of the roadway. 

The project is currently in design. Construction is expected to begin in fall 2022. 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Seminole County Public Works Engineering Division Project 
Manager Aaron Johnson, P.E. by email at ajohnson03@seminolecuntyfl.gov, or by phone at 407-665-5773. You 
can also contact the Consultant Project Manager Adam Crouch, P.E. by email at acrouch@moffattnichol.com, or 
by phone at 407-562-2030. You can also access the project website at: 
https://www.seminolecountyfl.gov/cip02107077. 

Seminole County Public Works, Engineering Division, 100 East 1st Street, Sanford, Florida 32771 
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